

Welcome to the first Doddington & Rollo newsletter, providing regular updates for residents about what is going on in your community.



This month we are delighted to announce that Sandra Evangelista has been appointed as Senior Community Engagement Officer for the estate.

Sandra will be known to many from her previous role as Resident Participation Officer. She said: "I am really excited to have this opportunity to work closer with the residents and make a real difference to the local community. I look forward to meeting you personally at some of the meetings and drop-in sessions we have arranged for the coming weeks."

Following several meetings with residents association groups, and taking on board feedback, the council is now reviewing the use of the building in Doddington Square. The proposal is now not to turn it into a drug and alcohol centre so a business case is now being developed for how best the building could be used.

No formal decisions have been made and the council is keen to seek as many views and ideas about the future use as possible. Given the arrangement of the building the council is keen to explore the idea of providing a range of services benefiting the whole community, and including a wide range of options.

Here are some suggestions of how it could be used:



Health and wellbeing



Education, employment and skills



Business and enterprise



An activity hub for all ages



Environment and sustainability centre



Drop in centre for advice and community services



It is hoped all residents will take the opportunity to be involved in this process by putting forward their ideas for the use of this space.

Please attend a drop-in and let us know your views!

Location	Date	Time
The Venue Community Centre	25 March	5:30-7:30pm
The Venue Community Centre	27 March	5:00-6:30pm
DRCA meeting room	1 April	5:00-6:30pm
Vibes Café	1 April	10:00am-12:00
The Venue Community Centre	3 April	2:30-5:30pm
Battersea Library	8 April	3:00-5:00pm

All dates subject to confirmation

We hope that the final decision for the use of the centre will be agreed in June, making the next three months an important time to ensure we set a new future for the Doddington and Rollo estate.



Doddington Square Consultation

In Autumn 2018 you were consulted on proposed improvements to Doddington Square. 286 people gave us their views and our Design Team have considered the results and produced three distinct design options.

Come and see the three options and vote for your favourite at the:



Doddington Square consultation drop-in:

The Venue, Park Court, SW11 4LD Wednesday 27th March 2019 - 4pm - 7pm







Scan this QR code or visit

www.haveyoursay.citizenspace.com/

wandsworthhrd/a9ab2532

Voting opens 27 March and closes 27 April 2019



Have your say... your vote counts!